
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The children have really enjoyed playing outside on our playground. It is so 
exciting to know that spring is here. I am hoping that this coming week we can 
continue to go outside. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday we will make a rainbow. We roll bands of color onto a 
large sheet of white paper. We will use red, yellow, blue, and purple paint. We 
will look to see if we added orange and green to our rainbow when the colors 
mix. We will add a sun and raindrops to our picture. We will read the book, What 
Makes a Rainbow?, and learn some new finger plays about Rainbows and 
Springtime.   
  
On Tuesday and Thursday we will mix finger paints. The children will choose two 
primary colors and try to guess the new color they will make. We also have some 
fun rainbow games and activities to play. 
 
Friday’s project will be a rainbow in a jar. We will fill a baby jar with all the colors 
of a rainbow.  
 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend!  As always, never hesitate to contact me 
with any questions or concerns you may have.   
  
Denise Chamberlain 
697-4178 
	


